
   
 
    
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults (RCIA) and Course in the Fundamentals of the Catholic Faith: Fr. 
Moloney will be offering a class in the fundamentals of the Catholic faith that will cover everything from the Trinity 
to Church history to the Sacraments, prayer, and the moral life. It is meant to be both a high-level introduction to the 
faith appropriate for interested non-Catholics, and a serious review of the faith for those who are Catholics. It is 
required for those who want to enter the Church. Classes will start in early October and run for the rest of the year. 
 

For those interested in becoming Catholic, being Baptized, receiving First Communion, or being Confirmed, 
come to a meeting TODAY -  Sunday, September 22, at 3 PM in the Small Dining Room of W11. We will discuss the 
process of receiving these sacraments and coordinate future meetings. Bring a sponsor or friend if you’d like. Please reach 
out to Fr. Moloney to set up a time to talk individually (dmoloney@mit.edu). 
 

Tech Catholic Talk: Join us Monday, Sept. 23 at 8:15 PM in the W11 Main Dining Room for our talk ”Ask the Priest! “ 
In an office hours-style discussion, Father Moloney will be answering all your questions about obscure theology, canon 
law, and anything else you can think of! Questions can be sent to abestes@mit.edu, or, you can bring them (and yourself) 
to the talk! Pizza will be served. 
 

On Sunday, 9/29 - 5 PM Mass will be held in Twenty Chimneys/W20 3rd floor.  9:30 AM & 1 PM Mass in Chapel. 
 

Spanish Eucharistic Adoration: Join us September 30 after the 7:30 PM Mass for an hour of Eucharistic Adoration, 
with hymns and prayers in Spanish! 
 

Are you a Graduate Student or Young Professional interested in deepening your Catholic faith and 
understanding of Scripture? The grad men's and women's groups will be holding weekly Bible studies during the 
semester. Contact Brandon Roach (roachb@mit.edu) or Aileen Devlin (amdevlin@mit.edu) for more info. 
 

Small Group Bible Studies: Graduate and undergraduate students are invited to join one of the many groups that meet 
to open the Scriptures and discuss the faith. Contact.. catherine.alex@focus.org or phillip.wullschleger@focus.org  
 

September/October 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

22 
Mass: 9:30 AM, 1 PM, 5 PM 
Donuts in W11 following the 
Masses  
 

23 
7 :30 PM: Mass 
8:15 PM TCT 

24 
12:05 PM Mass 

               25 
7:30 PM Mass, 
Adoration & 
Confession  
 

26 
12:05 PM Mass 

27 
12:05 PM: Mass 
7 PM: Spaghetti 
Supper 

28 
 

29 
Mass: 9:30 AM, 1 PM, 5 PM 
Donuts in W11 following the 
Masses  
 

30 
7:30 PM: Mass 
Span. Adoration 

 1 
12:05 PM Mass 

                       2            
7:30 PM Mass, 
Adoration & 
Confession 

3 
12:05 PM Mass  

                       4 
12:05 PM: Mass 
7 PM: Spaghetti 
Supper 

5 
 

 

Register for TCC: Be sure to register for the TCC, so that you can be on the email lists and find out about opportunities 
to volunteer and grow in your faith. It takes less than a minute:   http://tcc.mit.edu/about-us/contact-us 
 

Announcing the St. Monica Society to pray for family members who are not close to the faith.  
Contact tcc-pc@mit.edu for details. 
 

Spaghetti Suppers: Join the TCC every Friday night from 7-9 PM in the W11 Community Room for a free 
spaghetti supper! This is a time for food, fellowship, and fun.  
 

Want to join the Choir? We are looking for new singers and instrumentalists (in particular, we are looking for 
pianists/organists!) for the TCC Choir. For details email Piotr Suwara (suwara@mit.edu). 
 

Prison Ministry in Boston: MIT Student OPS (Operation Prisoner to Soldier) is an MIT outreach program partnered 
with TEJI (The Educational Justice Institute).  OPS meets with inmates at the Nashua Street Jail weekly to read uplifting 
stories and to guide inmates in making thoughtful connections with American Soldiers.  (Volunteers do not need to 
commit to going to Nashua Street Jail every week).  If you are interested in volunteering or have any questions, please 
contact Jacqueline Pedlow (jpedlow@mit.edu). 
 

Fiat: A group for women interested in learning more about religious life, cordially invites you to the next meeting on 
October 2, 2019 at 7:00 PM at the Sisters of Saint Joseph, 637 Cambridge St., Brighton, MA.  Topic: “Discernment 101: 
What is Discernment vs. Decision-Making?” More info, contact S. Marian Batho, CSJ at marian.batho@csjboston.org or 
617-746-2025. Check out the Facebook page at www.facebook.com/FiatForDiscerningWomen. 
 

Build the Faith Music Fest at Saint Mary's of the Annunciation Catholic Church, 134 Norfolk St, Cambridge MA (near 
Central Square). Features three Catholic music bands and will be held on Sat. Sept 28, 2019 6:00 PM-9:00 PM. Info and 
tickets at http://catholicmusicfest.org/ . In addition, family events and activities before the music fest, as well as food 
trucks selling dinner. 
 

Taizé Prayer:   Invitation from the Episcopal Ministry to join in the MIT Chapel on Sunday evenings at 7:30 PM for 
Taizé Prayer,  a contemplative practice of scripture, chant, and silence. 
 

Drop-in Grief Support Group: Tuesdays from 5–6pm in W20-303. Open to students of all religious, spiritual, 
moral, and ethical viewpoints. See http://calendar.mit.edu/event/life_after_loss_drop-in_support_group 
 
 

Mass and Confession Schedule
(in MIT Chapel)

Sunday 9:30 AM, 1:00 PM, 5:00 PM
Monday & Wednesday7:30 PM**

Tuesday, Thursday & Friday 12:05 PM**   
  Confession after Mass - except Mon. (7 PM)

**When classes are in session

Office
Religious Activities Center

MIT W-11-40 Massachusetts Ave.
Cambridge, MA 02139-4312

(617)253-2981    catholic@mit.edu

Chaplain
Fr. Daniel P. Moloney:

everyday: catholic@mit.edu
office: (617) 252-1779

sensitive: dmoloney@mit.edu
mobile and text: (617) 910-0463

Associate Chaplain
Rev. Mr. Augustine Hwang:

hwangja@mit.edu

Assistant to the Chaplain
Bernadine Kensinger: 

bkensinger50@gmail.com
617-460-5604

Office Administrator
Loni Butera: loni@mit.edu

Music:
Choir rehearsal 1 hour before Mass

(2 hours before 1 PM Mass)
Piotr Suwara: suwara@mit.edu

TCC Council Chair
John DiCarlo: johndica@mit.edu

Website
http://tcc.mit.edu

Contact: tcc-webmaster@mit.edu

Joining TCC
TCC registration go to 

  http://tcc.mit.edu/about-us/contact-us

TCCM is a moderated announcement
list for the Tech Catholic Community.

To subscribe or unsubscribe, go to
http://mailman.mit.edu
/mailman/listinfo/tccm

To post a message in the bulletin or
on the TCCM list, send an email to:

tcc-updates@mit.edu

Receive emails about all our activities
by signing up for our other lists at 

http://tcc.mit.edu/www
/getinvolved.html#email

       

                                                                                    

 

September 22, 2019 
Twenty-Fifth Sunday 

in Ordinary Time/ 
Year C 

see hymnal # 1166 
  



Register at CONNECTBOSTON.NETWORK

CARDINAL SEÁN 
O’MALLEY

Archbishop of Boston

JENNIFER BAUGH
Founder and Executive 
Director of Young 

Catholic Professionals

CURTIS MARTIN
Founder and CEO
of FOCUS

KEYNOTE SPEAKERS

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 2 | 6PM-10PM
CATHEDRAL OF THE HOLY CROSS, BOSTON


